
 
 
 
 
 

 

December 19, 2022 
 
Michael Grant, Executive Director 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High Street SE, suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
pucfilingcenter@puc.oregon.gov  

 
RE: Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co 
 Withdrawal of Certificate of Authority 
 

Dear Mr. Grant: 
 
We are the attorneys for Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co (hereinafter “LDCB”). The 
Oregon Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) previously authorized LDCB to provide 
intrastate telecommunications services in Order No. 04-309. LDCB has no customers in Oregon. 
LDCB no longer intends to retain authority to provide telecommunications services in the State 
of Oregon. 
 
Accordingly, we respectfully request that the Commission cancel LDCB’s authority effective 
immediately. 
 
Please forward any additional forms or requirements, correspondence, or questions to the 
undersigned at patrick@crockerlawfirm.com with copy to paula@crockerlawfirm.com  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
CROCKER & CROCKER 

 
Patrick D. Crocker 
 
PDC/pas 
 
 

mailto:pucfilingcenter@puc.oregon.gov
mailto:patrick@crockerlawfirm.com
mailto:paula@crockerlawfirm.com

